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January 5, 2016
Hing Wong
APA California President
American Planning Association

Dear APA California Chapter Board,

I would like to formally express my interest in sharing responsibilities in the University Liaison position on the APA California Chapter Board. I have two years of experience with APA Leadership at the National level as the APA Student Representative for Region VI. During my time in this position, I interacted with the Student Liaison and many Planning Student Organizations (PSOs) leaders at various universities. I believe that the transition to University Liaison will be a mutually beneficial one for the California State Board, its members, and me.

I look forward to the opportunity to work with the Board in the near future. I can be reached at the contact information listed above with any questions, preferably by email. Thank you for your consideration for the University Liaison position.

Nicholas Chen
